
Dear Kingston Technology, 

I am beyond thankful to have been chosen as one  
of the scholars from the Kingston Technology–Hoag  
Classic Scholarship this year. 

This is truly a blessing for me to begin my new journey 
towards becoming a fantastic chef. As we know, these 
past few months have not been easy for many people, 
specifically in the hospitality industry. I have been blessed 
with Kingston Technology and their generosity that has 
been able to keep me on my feet moving forward and 
allowing me to finish my courses without fail.  

Luis A. 
Cornejo
Cook 
Food & Nutrition

Again, I am beyond appreciative to have had the  
honor to not only receive this scholarship  
but to be the first of many others in waiting  
to be chosen by Kingston Technology.  
Thank you from the bottom of my heart! 

Sincerely, 
Luis Cornejo

•	 Years at Hoag: 3
•	 Pursuing an advanced culinary degree
•	 Scholarship will help him stabilize financially
•	 First Kingston Technology scholar
•	 Cooking is his passion
•	 Newlywed
•	 �Couldn’t go to college after high school due 

to father falling ill and having to permanently 
leave his job


